
Civil service unions reject government's pay 
guidance

 U.K. 

The three main civil service unions - PCS, Prospect and FDA - have strongly rejected 
the latest pay guidance from the government. While lifting the 1% cap on public 
sector pay increases, the latest guidance for negotiations across the civil service 
are for pay to rise on average by 1.0%-1.5%. The unions argue that the proposed 
level is derisory and fails to acknowledge the real pay cuts suffered by civil servants 
in recent years. They are also angry that the government failed to carry out a 
proper process of consultation with the unions over the pay guidance document.
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